
 

 

Scholarship Application Update 

Applications Not Received Due to Email 
Glitch 

Please resubmit as soon as possible! 
 

 

We recently discovered that we had an email failure on our scholarship 

application process. If you applied prior to 1/16, please resubmit your 

application to the following email address: 

 

Enescholarship@gmail.com 

 

You will receive an email acknowledging application receipt within 10 

days of submission. 

 

Attached is the updated scholarship flyer with the extended deadline. 

Please help get the word out about our fabulous program. 

 

 

 
 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

mailto:Enescholarship@gmail.com


 

The February 11 Meeting will be held at Candie Oldham’s house at 
Falmouth Air Park. The meeting will start at 11 and will be followed by a 
potluck Brunch! The time has been changed to allow people more time 
to travel there. You can fly or drive; if anyone wants to fly to HYA, Beth 
Young will provide ground transportation. Contact her to arrange a ride 
and plan to land by 10am. 
  

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

Save the date 3/11/23 for our Scholarship Luncheon. More details soon! 
  

Beth Young 
774-228-3049 



  

 

 


